
 

 
 
 

Non Uniform Day 
Friday 22nd September 

 
In readiness for our annual fun day 
we are happy to announce a non-
uniform day for all children at a 
small cost of £1. 
 
 
 

Please note that the fun day will begin straight after school 
at 3.30pm, this event is organised annually by ‘The Friends 
of St Gabriel’s School’ and we hope that as many people as 
possible will be able to attend. 
 
BBQ/hot dogs (with Halal options) and Asian foods available 
and there will be lots to keep you all entertained, including 
an inflatable assault course, face painting and much more. 
 
Funds raised this year will help towards the cost of re-
marking the school playgrounds! 
 
 

Please come and support us ………RAIN or SHINE! 

 

 
 

 

 
 

THANKYOU 
 
 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 


